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Greetings
elcome to all those attending our services. 
We also extend warm wishes to everyone 

who is part of our readership.
W
Welcome back to the Swinkins! It’s always nice 
to see you in your old home.

Mazel Tov
Mazel Tov wishes to Emmy Ribner upon 
becoming a Bat Mitzvah! Mazel Tov to Emmy’s 
parents, Jess Levi & Thomas Letrent and David 
Ribner. Special Mazel Tov to grandparents Drs. 
Marilyn & Moshe Levi. Also a very special Mazel 
Tov to great grandmother Sara Levi.
Mazel Tov to Carly & David Lang upon the birth 
of a baby girl. Mazel Tov to grandparents Zahava 
& Hank Reinhart and Barbara and Michael Lang. 
Special Mazel Tov wishes to the great 
grandparents Lottie & Jerry Soble!

Events & Notes
Kriyat Shema—Through mid-December, we will 
reach the end of the time to say the morning Shema 
before the shaliach tzibor is likely to reach it. Please 
remember to say the Shema before the time listed 
above.
Mincha/Maariv—Our Mincha continues to be early 
(through January), and we appreciate all those who 
can attend our afternoon Minyan. This week Mincha 
is at 4:20 PM, as early as it gets!

Youth Activities
EDOS—Children’s educational programming takes place 
every Shabbat from 9:45–11:15 AM in the Strear Family Beit 
Midrash / Library, led by Ella.
NCSY—Visit southwest.ncsy.org for posted events!
Follow NCSY on Facebook! DenverNCSY.

Times Friday ,ca Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Daf Yomi 5:30 7:30 AM 6:30 5:30 5:30 5:30 5:30 5:30
Shacharit 6:45 Shema: 9:20

9:00
7:30 6:30 6:45 6:45 7:30 6:45

Mincha Plag: 3:37

4:25
4:15 4:20 4:20 4:20 4:20 4:20 Plag: 3:36

4:20

4: 4:21 23: 5:20 4: 4:18
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Readings
ArtScroll Torah 106

ArtScroll Haftorah 1136

EDOS Classes This Week

,ca Rambam Shiur Shlomo Fried 8:30 AM

Sefer Hachinuch Dr. Teitelbaum After Mincha

Mon Halacha Rabbi Gelman 7:15 AM

Tue Men’s Shiur
Sefer Tehillim

Rabbi Yoel 
Unger

7:30 PM

Please use common sense and stay safe-at-home if you 
feel ill and suspect that you could be contagious with 
COVID-19 or any other virus or bacteria.

Our weekly Mizrachi Shabbat bundle can be 
downloaded at /mizrachi.org/hamizrachiweekly

https://southwest.ncsy.org/
http://www.edosdenver.org/
https://mizrachi.org/hamizrachiweekly


Condolences
Condolences to Carl Tessler upon the loss of his 
uncle Martin (Meir) Tessler, the youngest brother 
of his father. May his memory be for a blessing.
Condolences to Syd Olesky upon the passing of 
his brother Robert Olesky of Irvington, New 
Jersey. May his memory be for a blessing.

Community Events
Eruv Sponsor—EDOS would like to highlight our 
community’s weekly Eruv sponsors. This week 
the Eruv is sponsored by Patti Zetlin.
Walk To Free the Hostages—Note the new Winter 
hours! Meets at Washington Park every Sunday 
at 3:30 PM to walk around the lake until all are 
freed. Meeting place is at Mississippi Avenue, at 
the entrance to park. Run For Their Lives is a 
global initiative with over 200 groups around the 
world, to raise awareness for the immediate 
release of the hostages still being held in Gaza by 
the terrorist organization Hamas. Most of the 
hostages are civilians, including 14 women, 9 
elderly over the age of 65, and 2 children. The 
Denver group runs/walks 1 mile wearing r4tl 
red shirts, carrying posters of the hostages and 
Israeli flags. These are family friendly events! To 
join the WhatsApp group visit run4lives.org. For 
more info, contact Maya at 720 251 3999.

Dr. HenryAbramson Speaks—December 1st, 5 PM 
at Ohr Avner, 11100 E. Mississippi, as part of the 
Sunday Night Wisdom program, Dr. Abramson 
speaks. Dr. Abramson is the Dean of Lander 
College for Men, Touro University. Admission is 
free.

Imagine a week without the Eruv. Do your part to keep it going! 
It’s only $54 to sponsor a week of the East Side Eruv! Your announcement will be heard by all weekly 
callers. Call Barbara Schwartz, 303-394-3117, as far in advance as possible to reserve your week.
Sign up for ERUV notifications at denvereruv.org or check the status on the website one hour before candlelighting.

Call or email the office to have special cards mailed for births, birthdays, anniversaries, engagements, 
condolences, and Mazel Tovs! It is so easy and helps the shul!
If you wish to receive these announcements by E-mail, please visit forms.gle/WrsYzxrgfkgzbqcq9. This service is available to members, out-of-town 
family, and others with an interest in EDOS. 

https://forms.gle/WrsYzxrgfkgzbqcq9
https://denvereruv.org/
http://run4lives.org/

